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It has been great to see the Queensland Country Life back on board with the ACA providing us with 

a weekly section on drafting to keep not only members but campdraft followers up to date with 

what is going on.  

 

By the time you receive this edition the ACA AGM would have been held at Paradise Lagoons 

Campdraft. All reports including financials will be published in the next edition following them 

being passed at the meeting. Once again I thank those retiring councillors and welcome the new 

ones to the ACA management committee.  

 

For our Queensland members I bring to your attention the recent changes to moving horses within 

the state and the new laws regarding crossing the tick line which came into effect on the 1st of July. 

Please if you are unsure on what to do visit the DAF website and follow the links, or contact the call 

centre on 13 25 23.  

 

The Biannual ACA Sponsors Dinner will be held in conjunction with a two day Management 

Committee meeting at Brisbane on the 6th and 7th of August. All members are always welcome to 

attend Management Committee meetings as an observer. If you have a point of interest you would 

like raised please talk to a councillor to take it to the meeting on your behalf or send the 

correspondence directly to the ACA office.  

 

In closing I would like to welcome Kristin Pearce to the ACA staff. Kristin has taken on the role of 

magazine coordinator and will be working from home part time.  

 

Hopefully the run of decent weather a majority of Australia is experiencing continues for the benefit 

of all.  

 

Until next time happy campdrafting.  

 

Ian Atthow  

President 


